
City Portola Hills Update, July 10 

• The orange construction signs directing residents to the City’s Portola Hills Soil page, 

https://bit.ly/PortolaSoil, was taken down Friday afternoon. The City put the sign up for a week 

because some residents were unaware of the information on the website. 

• Excavation activities this week seemed to generate a weaker, if any, odor. Because of that, 

excavation on Saturdays has stopped, in hopes residents can enjoy the outdoors during the 

warmer weekends. 

• If you experience an odor, please notify the Air Quality Management District, 

https://www.aqmd.gov/home/air-quality/complaints 

• The City continues to work with Baldwin to ensure the soil issue is mitigated as quickly as 

efficiently as possible. Residents’ health and safety remain our top concern. 

 

https://bit.ly/PortolaSoil
https://www.aqmd.gov/home/air-quality/complaints

